
 
 

 

February 24, 2021 

 

Chair Schultz and Human Services Finance and Policy Committee Members: 

 

The Minnesota Psychological Association would like to express its support for HF 970, 

which makes important strides in developing a more diverse and culturally informed mental 

health workforce for Minnesota. We are especially grateful for loan forgiveness funding that 

would help to defray costs of education and licensure for Black, Indigenous, and other people of 

color.  

 

We also strongly support funding for supervision for post degree hours so that individuals 

can become fully licensed. As the population of Minnesota has become more diverse, it is 

important that the mental health workforce reflect the clients they are serving. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jordan Robinson, PhD, LP, ABPP 

President 

Minnesota Psychological Association 

 

 

 

Trisha Stark, PhD, LP, MPA, MJ 

Legislative Chair and Federal Advocacy Coordinator 

Minnesota Psychological Association 

 
 


